THE SOCIETY

OF ENERGY PROFESSIONALS
IFPTE LOCAL 160

August 29, 2014

VIA EMAIL

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary and Manager
Ontario Energy Board

Dear Madam:

RE: IN THE MATTER OF an application by Ontario Power Generation Inc.
EB 2013-0321

Please find attached the submission of the Society of Energy Professionals in the above
mentioned matter.

We understand that the deadline for submission was Tuesday of this week. Due to staff vacation
we did not discover until today that the brief had not been submitted on schedule. We are
genuinely sorry for the delay and request your indulgence in hearing our input in spite of this
flaw in process.

If you require any further information in support of our submission please do not hesitate to
contact me directly,

Yours sincerely,

b o Y

Scott Travers
President
Society of Energy Professionals

ct Joe Fierro
Mike Belmore

2239 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4S 2B5
www.thesociety.ca
Tel 416-979-2709
Toll Free 1-866-288-1788
Fax 416-979-5794



